FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK
April 23, 2021

“UNLESS someone like you cares a whole awful lot, nothing is going to get better. It's not.”
The Lorax by Dr. Seuss

THE FRANKLIN FAIR IS HERE!!!

A highlight of the year is an understatement as we talk about the fair. The committee
has done an AMAZING job putting together this annual (and only) fundraising event
for our school community. Remember, your donations not only result in a fun and
engaging shared experience for your student, but also may generate a prize while
supporting the many, many, many educational and enrichment opportunities provided
to our students through the PTO. The auction provides opportunities to participate
reflecting a wide range of interests. Some of these items and experiences were donated
by our families while others by vendors and merchants that welcome your support.
Franklin simply would not be what it is without our PTO partnership and your support
of these efforts is truly “priceless.”

Springing into Service
We anticipate sharing several opportunities to make donations, generated by our
students, in the weeks ahead that support our learners and their growing awareness of
needs within our community and beyond. These efforts are being coordinated by both
our IDEAS classes (see attached flyer) as well as our Fifth Grade Student commumnity.
We appreciate any support that you may be able to provide as we nurture the volunteer
spirit and knowledge that even small steps make a big impact!

ATTENDANCE NOTIFICATION
Just a reminder as the weather gets warmer and it is increasingly tempting to be outside
in the afternoons....PM school hours are 12:30 to 3:00 PM. We appreciate your

commitment to ensuring that your child is in attendance to participate in the instruction
and learning that is planned each day.

Have a wonderful weekend! “SEE” you at the fair!
Mrs. Tierney




Franklin Food Drive!

By Archie and Jack (Fifth-Grade IDEAS Students at Franklin
Elementary School)

At Franklin we are having a food drive with
all of the donations going to GRACE's food
pantry.

Collection bins will be in each grades hallway
Here are the acceptable items for your child
to bring In:
e Canned Tuna
e Canned Chicken

e Canned Beans
e Rice in 8-16 ounce packages

© GRACE

Thank You For Your
Donations And Support!

Here is the link to a slideshow providing more information:
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/18uklgZrAhfnVDVSxh-huRB

BcBZNa4plL MN6OYM3Qx2dY/edit#slide=id.p




